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A 12-year-old child has no business operating a motorized vehicle on the road with 

cars. It's not safe for them, and they don't have the decision making capacity to make 

safe choices on the road. I already see kids riding these who are too young, no 

helmet, multiple kids on one bike, etc. I personally know high school kids in my town 

who have been seriously injured by cars while riding e-bikes. Allowing even younger 

children to ride these bikes is dangerous. 


